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Thursday, December 16, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The district has been made aware of an unfounded TikTok post circulating nationwide stating “school
shooting and bomb threats for every school in the USA, even elementary,” that will supposedly take
place tomorrow, Friday, December 17. Currently, the origins of that post are unknown, and there is no
indication of specific threats within Worth 127 School District at this time. I am sharing this notice out
of an abundance of caution and as a precautionary measure.

Safety is the top priority. We are in communication with local law enforcement and will continue to
monitor the situation. Please be sure to report any concerning messages that you see or hear to the
administration and/or local authorities.

We appreciate your continued partnership and support in keeping our school community safe.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mark T. Fleming
Superintendent


